November 21, 1996



Steve Nimmo, Secretary MAA, Iowa Section Mathematical Sciences Department Morningside College Sioux City, IA 51106

Dear Steve,

Grinnell College is hosting the Iowa Undergraduate Mathematics Contest this April 5, 1997. Stan Wagon has already written our exam. Would you please send him a payment of \$200 for this service.

He is at:

Stan Wagon P. O. Box 1782 Silverthorne, Colorado 80498

Thanks very much.

Pd CK# 1019 \$ 20000 11-25-96

Sincerely,

Thomas L. Moore

Email: mooret@ac.grin.edu

Phone: 515-269-4206